

Outwood Primary Academy Kirkhamgate

Brandy Carr Road, Kirkhamgate, Wakefield, West Yorkshire, WF2 0RS Tel: +44(0)1924 907436

Web: www.kirkhamgate.outwood.com

Chief Executive Principal, Primary: Mr Lee Wilson Head of School: Lisa Cooke

November 23, 2022

Read With Me

Dear Parents / Carers,

From next week, we will be inviting our parents and carers of Reception and KS1 children to join us for weekly reading sessions. These will be a fantastic opportunity for your children to share their love of reading with you and for us all to work towards having a positive attitude and culture with reading in general.

Regularly reading for pleasure with our children can have a huge impact on their education and mental wellbeing. It has astonishing benefits for children: it builds self-esteem and their knowledge of new words, develops creative skills and can even improve their sleeping patterns.

We know that finding time to read with your child at home can be a challenge, so please join us for the following weekly sessions starting from next week, w/c 28 November 2022.

Reception: Fridays 8.45am- 9.05am

Year 1: Mondays at 3pm

Year 2: Thursdays at 3pm

The school gates will be open early on these days and a member of staff will meet you at your child's classroom door.

We look forward to seeing you and your child's love for reading grow.

Yours faithfully,

Ms L.Leonard

Associate Vice Principal

Ademard

Outwood Grange Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales (No. 06995649)

Registered office: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WFI 2PF

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This letter, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain privileged information.

Any unauthorised review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.

If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the Outwood Grange Academies Trust and destroy all copies of the original letter.